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In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry  
Committee Members: JoDee Hettermann, Scott Thornton, Dawn Barrett, Lisa Kuna, 
John O’Brien, Scott Diedrich, Laurie Peters   
Meeting started: 5:45pm  
 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 
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New Business 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No minutes were approved.  

 

Recap of Celebration in the Park – The committee discussed the CITP 

event and the success of the night in totality. The band was very good and 

entertaining along with many other successes throughout the night. Some 

of the things that the committee talked about improving on is the logistics 

of some the games and entertainment. Meaning price adjustments and/or 

creating a package that will give you access to everything rather than 

paying at every station.   

 

Recap of Burg-B-Que – Committee member Scott Thornton talked about 

the success of the first annual event. The committee also discuss the 

process of marketing the event better for upcoming years in addition to 

possibly moving it to a different park.    

 

Tree trimming on Hickory Way & Berywn Ct. – Chairman Curry 

informed the committee of the plan to trim the trees around the area in 

addition to taking over the lot in the future as well. The plan is for tee 

trimming to take place Saturday November 10th with any volunteers that 

would like to help.  

 

Stocking pond on Hickory Way & Berwyn Ct. – Chairman Curry 

updated the committee on the Village’s plan to clean up the pond in the 

area and began to maintain the pond better as well. The committee also 

discussed stocking the pond with fish and placing “catch and release” 

signs around the pond.  

 

Holiday Magic – Chairman Curry updated the committee on the process 

of setting up the parade, Curry mentioned that if the horses were not 

available he would contact the fire dept. to see if they can get the truck to 

come out. He also talked about getting a contract for the same band that 

did CITP to do the Holiday Magic Event too. Committee members Peters, 

Hettermann, and Barrett are looking into different activities and tree 

decorating for the kids. Another topic that was discussed was possibly 

having a prize for the best float and golf cart.  

 

 

 



TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

 

Adjournment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Member Hettermann moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded 

by Committee Member O’Brien. All committee members present voted 

aye. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:03PM. 

 

 

 

 


